From the Lips of Jews for Jesus

5 Brief Points on the Christian Background of Jews for Jesus, with References from the Jews for Jesus Web-site
1. The founder of Jews for Jesus, Reverend Mort “Moishe” Rosen, was ordained as a Baptist minister in 1957, more than a decade before founding Jews for Jesus.  He is a graduate of two evangelical Christian schools, the Northeast Bible College (1957) and Western Conservative Baptist Seminary (1986)

      Source: http://jfjonline.org/branches/staff/rosen/index.htm
2. The current Executive Director of Jews for Jesus, David Brickner*, is also an ordained Baptist minister.  Reverend Brickner was ordained by the Baptist General Conference.  He, like Reverend Rosen, has degrees from two evangelical Christian schools, the Moody Bible Institute and the Fuller School of World Missions.  Both of Brickner’s parents have been involved in evangelism of the Jewish people.

Source: http://jfjonline.org/pub/newsletters/5756-09July96/meet.htm   

3. Jews for Jesus specifically recruits Christian pastors and churches to help them to evangelize Jews and participate in their missionary activities.

Source: http://www.jfjonline.org/pastors/church_missions.htm
4. Jews for Jesus is a member of the following evangelical Christian organizations: World Evangelical Alliance, Evangelical Alliance of Great Britain, Evangelical Alliance of South Africa, Evangelical Federation of France, the Interdenominational Foreign Mission Association, Canadian Council for Christian Charities, Evangelical Council on Financial Accountability and the Lausanne Consultation on Jewish Evangelism.
Source: http://www.jfjonline.org/about/associations.htm
5. Jews for Jesus requires all of its staff members to join an evangelical Christian church.

Source: http://www.jfjonline.org/pub/newsletters/1999-06/accountability.htm
For more counter-missionary information:

www.jewsforjudaism.com
www.messiahtruth.com
www.outreachjudaism.org
www.whatjewsbelieve.org
www.messianicjewishtruth.com
*Reverend David Brickner is not Jewish.  See David Klinghoffer’s article in The Jewish Journal of Los Angeles from March 31, 2006 for details.
